
Office hours:  Monday to Friday  

9:00am -12:00pm  & 1:00pm - 4:00pm 
 

Email:  stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net 

Website: stjohnthebaptistestevan.com 

Facebook:  facebook.com/stjohnthebaptistestevan 
 
Pastor: Fr. Sathi Antony   306-634-5790 

              Email: ansathisjb@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant: Connie Wheeler  306-634-2190 or  

                 306-421-8447 

Office Assistant:      Karla Waloshin 306-634-2190 

Bookkeeper:            Susan Mack 

Caretaker:               Sigfredo Gonzales 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish Office 

109 12th Avenue, Estevan Sk S4A 1C9 

Phone: 306-634-2190  Fax: 306-634-6845 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday Liturgy:  7:00PM    

Sunday Liturgy:     10:00AM 

Weekday Liturgy:  Please check a current           
              bulletin 

Sacrament of Anointing: contact the Parish Office 

February 16 & 17, 2019 

Year C 



Upcoming Events at St. John the Baptist Parish 

 
Saturday, February 16 5pm  (Torquay) Holy Mass 

 7pm  Holy Mass 

Sunday, February 17 8am  (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

Seven Holy Founders of the  Servite Order 10am  Holy Mass 

Tuesday, February 19 No Mass 

 7:30pm Pastoral Council Meeting in the Meeting Room 

Wednesday, February 20 No Mass 

Thursday, February 21 9am  Lay Presided Service with Communion 

St. Peter Damian 7pm  SJB Choir Practice 

Friday, February 22 No Mass 

Chair of St. Peter  

Saturday, February 23 5pm  (Torquay) Holy Mass 

St. Polycarp 7pm  Holy Mass 

Sunday, February 24 8am  (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

 10am  Holy Mass 

Lenten Weekday Holy 

Mass Update 

Please note that during Lent the 

Thursday Holy Masses will be 

at 12:10pm. Also, every Friday 

during Lent there will be 

Adoration at 6pm and at 7pm 

will be Stations of the Cross 

followed by Holy Mass. There 

will not be a Holy Mass at 9am 

on Fridays during Lent.  



 

There will not be any weekday Holy Masses  

until February 26 @ 7pm.  Each Thursday at 

9am during that time, there will be a Lay 

Presided service with Communion.  Weekend 

Holy Masses will stay the same. 

You can donate your used prescription eye 

glasses and tabs from canned beverages to St. 

Mary’s school c/o Gwen Van de Woestyne. 

 

These donations will be forwarded to Regina 

Pasqua Hospital and an Eye Practitioner for 

those in need. 

St. John the Baptist Parish  

On Monday, February 18, the 

Parish Office will be closed. 

Memo from SJB Personnel Committee 

********************************** 

We would like to inform our Parish that  

our Youth Minister, Tim Elliott, has  

fulfilled his contract with us.  Therefore  

Tim will no longer be working in our 

Parish.   

We want to thank him for his ministry 

and we will keep him in our prayers as we 

wish him the best in his future.  Our 

Personnel Committee, as part of Pastoral 

Council, will continue to look for 

opportunities to provide ministry for the 

youth in our Parish Family.  

World Day of Prayer Service will be 

held at St. Giles Anglican Church 

on Friday, March 1 at 7pm.  The 

program was written by women of 

Slovenia.  Everyone is welcome to 

attend! 

Ash Wednesday Holy Mass Schedule 

 

Wednesday, March 6 at 10am (All 

School’s Holy Mass) and 7pm 



 

To all Liturgical Ministers: 

Please make sure you check off 

your name on the Ministry Sign in 

sheet in the main entrance of the 

Church before Holy Mass.  It is 

important for the Mass 

Coordinator to know you are there 

and ready to serve in your ministry. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

The Annual General Meeting for 

our Parish will be on Sunday, 

March 31 at 11:30am (following the 

10am Holy Mass).  Everyone is 

invited!!  Come see what your 

Parish is up to and please bring 

any suggestions or 

recommendations for your Parish 

Family. 

Readings for February              
23 & 24 

First Reading 1 Samuel 26.2,7-
9,12-13,22-25  

Second Reading 1 Corinthians 
15.45-49 

Gospel John 13.34  

 

You are invited to join our Parish Lenten Faith 

Journey …. 

The Mass with Bishop Robert Barron 

From Word on Fire 

 

The sessions will run on Thursday evenings at 7pm 

in the Parish Hall from Thursday, February 28 until 

Thursday, April 4.  We encourage everyone to 

attend; there will not be a registration fee or 

registration form.  If you have any questions, please 

contact the Parish Office.   

 

Walk through the Liturgy with Bishop Barron and 

you’ll be transformed through insights on this most 

privileged and intimate encounter with our Lord Jesus 

Christ. See how the Mass brings us out of the fallen 

world and into the heavenly realm, how it resonates 

with a call from God and a response from his people, 

the Church, and, most importantly, how we are 

intimately joined with the Body, Blood, Soul, and 

Divinity of Jesus through the Holy Eucharist. The 

Mass will help you understand how to fully, 

consciously, and actively participate in the source 

and summit of the Christian life.  

 

See you there!! 


